PAGE  
2

T O W N    O F   B A R R E

PLANNING BOARD
MINUTES OF MEETING HELD JUNE 15, 2021
Members Present:    Douglas Martin, Floyd Kelley, Susan LaRose, 



  Elisha Musgraves, Matt Urban
Annual Town Meeting – Quabbin Regional Middle/High School
A moment of silence for Frank LaRange, former Planning Board member and current Conservation Commission member who has passed.  His dedication to 
the Planning Board and Conservation Commission will always be remembered. 
An acknowledgment for Attorney James Baird who has worked for the Town of Barre for 50 years and will be retiring at the end of this year. 
BYLAWS:
Accessory Apartments – Passed unanimously

NRPZ Bylaw (Natural Resource Protection Bylaw) – Moved to take No Action

Rural Siting Principles – Moved to take No Action

Common Driveways/Flexible Frontage – Moved to take No Action

Rate of Development Bylaw – Moved to take No Action

Zoning Change – New Braintree Road- Main Street – Moved to take No Action

Annual Town Meeting adjourned at 8:40 p.m.
Respectfully submitted,

Mary Ann Gendron

Administrative Assistant
Copy:
 Town Clerk

Planning Board - Documentation 
All documents discussed at this meeting, unless otherwise noted, are located in the Boards’ Office for the Planning Board located on the 3rd floor of the Henry Woods Building, 40 West Street. Information can be viewed per request during office hours.  For information contact the Boards’ Office at 978-355-5000 ext. 7.

All documents are subject to the Secretary of State’s Records Retention Schedule
